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For the attention of: TREASURIES 

 
Priority: HIGH 

Re:  Suspension of X-COM Service  

 
 
Dear Client,  

 

We would like to inform you that the X-COM Service will be suspended as of 1 October 2019.  

Participants are asked not enter transactions with a forward settlement date after 30 September 

2019 and to close transactions before that date. 

For further information, please contact: 

 
Sales team 
Email: x-com@lseg.com 

Phone: +39 02 33 63 52 83 
 


